
REJECTION OF BIDS 
 
 
Date:  November 8, 2023  
 
To:   All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Dabydeen, Procurement Contracts Officer (PCO) 

State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6832 OF to supply and deliver VideoFlow Encode/Decode System to the State of 

Nebraska 
  
 
 
The State of Nebraska is rejecting all Bids received for ITB 6832 OF for VideoFlow Encode/Decode System due to 
the decision to change the bid solicitation documents. 
 
Your firm may participate when the VideoFlow Encode/Decode System is solicited.   
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
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